
Sent: Wednesday, January 4, 2012 10:08 AM
Subject: CM Calendar Update

Happy New Year CM Teachers,
 
I hope everyone had a rested holiday. As you know, CM testing 
date is just around the corner. I have sent you the last calendar 
schedule of events for teachers participating in Path A. Teachers 
participating in Path B can pick up their Theory Tests after 
Monday, April 2nd. Path A and Path B certificates will be 
available to everyone sometime in May. Exact pick up date TBA.
 
The data base is open for you to input your student's repertoire 
information. If you are not sure of the correct procedure, I have 
sent you the CM guidelines for entering your students. Please 
read this important document carefully. The information you input 
now will affect your students scheduling as well as their playing 
evaluation. We can not guarantee that your students day and 
time can be changed to your request! 

Student's repertoire can not be changed after Monday, February 
20th. So please input all information correctly, especially the CM 
required piece along with the correct syllabus page number. 
 
Hope everyone has a blessed and prosperous New Year!
-Sharon Shaheed  (CM Chair)

CM 2012 - CM Calendar Update of Events

CM 2011- 2012 - Instructions for Entering Evaluation Information Online

http://www.mtacsfev.org/docs/CM2012EvalReportInstructions.pdf
http://www.mtacsfev.org/docs/CERTIFICATE_OF_MERIT_Calendar_of_Events_2012.pdf

